



October 17, 2024

Attn: Mr. Gary Ashley

Dear Connecticut Club Managers,

We are incredibly grateful to the Connecticut Club Managers, dear friends of Heart Care International, who have been and continue to be very generous.

Thank you for the amazing and special 2024 contribution. Heart Care International will save many more children's lives as a result of the generosity of the Connecticut Club Managers.

This month, Heart Care International is celebrating 30 years of life-saving heart surgeries for poor children in developing countries who would otherwise have little hope for a future. The 2024 gift is truly special and along with many years of support from the Connecticut Club Managers, we are deeply appreciative! Thank you for helping those who desperately need Heart Care International and the lifesaving heart surgery that we provide.

Sincerely,

Robert E. Michler, MD

Surgeon-in-Chief Montefiore Einstein Health System

Samuel I. Belkin Endowed Chair

Professor and Chairman, Department of Surgery

Professor and Chairman, Department of Cardiothoracic and Vascular Surgery